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To: ghqt@mail hut.edu.vn

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf(@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: SUT -HUT COOPERATION

Cc:

Bee:

X-Attachments:

PROF. HA DUYEN TU

Director, International Relations Office
Hanoi University of Technology
Hanoi, Vietnam

Dear Prof. Tu,

Thank you very much for your letter of 24 MAY which I received only yesterday through one of the
fellows now with us.

[t is really my pleasure working with HUT and your group. The five ladies from your School of Food
Technology arrived safely and they were met by one of my staff at the airport. She also briefed them
and introduced them to their advisers. I regret that I could not meet them earlier as I was on mission to
China when they arrived, but my staff took care of them. They are now adjusting very well and they
have started with their work. The only problem sometimes is the English language competency of some
of them. Luckily, one of the fellows is an English major and so she could help. However, she could not
be with them in their own laboratories.

The seminar on IT has been postponed as VNU could not find the necessary counterpart funds for the
activity. If you have other workshops in mind then perhaps, AUAP can partner with you in organizing it,
please let me know.

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to attend the 45th Anniversary of HUT on 12 -14
October. It will indeed my honor and pleasure to do so. I will put it in my calendar. Perhaps, you could
also invite our Rector to this event as he has never been to Vietnam.

[ will be in Vietnam in August to conduct to workshops on strategic planning, one at Thai Nguyen
University for the establishment of their Center for Environmental Management and at Vietnam National
University at the School of Educational Management. I hope I can also visit HUT then and meet with
you.

With best regards.
Sincerely,

Prof Dr.Ruben C.Umaly
Director, CIA
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HANOI UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

No.1, Dai Co Viet Road, Hanoi, Vietnam
| Phone: (84) 4 8693796 * Fax: (84) 4 8696720 * E-mail: ghqt@mail hut.edu.vn

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
Director
Centre for International Affairs

24 May, 2001

Dear Prof. Ruben C. Umaly,

I would like to express my sincere thanks for your fax informing us the result of
The Faculty and Student Exchange Program between Thailand and Neighboring
Countries and for your efforts that enable eight candidates from Hanoi University
of Technology to be accepted.

I would also like to pay my gratitude for vour goodwill extended to Hanoi
University and on behalf of the grantees express the wish for further enhancement
in our existing fruitful co-operations.

Regarding the seminar intended to take place in August. we will have further
contact with Hanoi National University and will soon report to you.

On the occasion of our coming 45 University Establishment Anniversary on
October 12 to 14, we are in great honor if you could give us a chance of receiving
you at Hanoi University of Technology, the university that have received a great
heartful help from you and you will receive the official letter of invitation from

our Rector soon.
Please accept my best wish for your health and success.
I am looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours truly.

.
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Prof. Ha Duyen Tu
Director
International Reactions Office
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